
THE RIVER SCHOOL’S

Parent-Infant Program


2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR

The River School’s Parent-Infant Program is a 
free resource for families with children 

diagnosed with hearing loss ages birth to three. 
Parents learn about issues relating to hearing 
loss and share experiences with other families 

while the children engage in fun, language-
stimulating activities. 

The River School | 4880 MacArthur Blvd. NW Washington, DC 20007 | 202.337.3554 | parentinfant@riverschool.net

Check out our blog! 
rsparentinfant.wordpress.com

September: 15, 22, 29


October: 6, 13, 27


November: 3, 10, 17 


December: 1, 8, 15


January: 5, 12, 19


February: 2, 9, 16, 23


March: 2, 9, 16, 23


April: 6, 13, 20, 27


May: 4, 11, 18, 25


Thursdays 

1:00 - 2:30pm


